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To the committee, 

I am writing against reenacting the section of this bill, relating to eligibility requirements for endorsement to prescribe independently of naturopathic doctors. As a massage therapy student who plans to be licensed soon, I take passion in this issue. This move is offensive to those who provide alternative forms of medicine. Let medical doctors stay in their own lane and get out of naturopathic doctors’ lanes. Naturopathic doctors are completely different from medical doctors based on their philosophy and mode of medicine. I ask that the committee vote against this bill. Thank you for your leadership and the opportunity to speak.





